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WELCOME BACK FROM MRS STEVENSON  
Welcome back to school and ELC 

everyone for session 2022/23! 

What an exciting and busy first 

few weeks we have had here at 

Cornbank. The children have 

returned to school with smiles 

on their faces and a ready to 

learn attitude. 

We welcome two new members 

of staff to our team – Miss 

Laura Mason, who is our NQT 

this session and teaching P2M 

and to Miss Rachel Ball, who is 

covering teacher non-class 

contact time and will be in a 

number of our classes.  We have 

also welcomed a number of new 

children and they too have 

settled very well into the 

Cornbank family. 

A special mention must be made 

to our wonderful new P1s and 

how well they have adapted to 

the way of school life.  They 

have been an absolute pleasure 

and are being well supported by 

their P7 buddies in class, the 

dinner hall and in the 

playground. 

I am very excited to be here 

this session and have enjoyed 

seeing families in school at the 

recent P1 Curriculum Evening 

and last night’s P2-7 Meet the 

Teacher.  I look forward to 

building stronger relationships 

with you all through the course 

of the year. 

Lynsey Stevenson  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES TO 
NOTE FOR 
SEPTEMBER 

Establishment Phase 

2nd Sept – RRSA 

Assembly 

5th Sept – Learning 

Walks and Parent 

Partnership AGM 

7th Sept – P4 

Swimming 

9th Sept – School 

Nurse Drop In Coffee 

and House Captain 

Election Assembly 

12th Sept – ECO Week 

14th Sept – P4 

Swimming 

16th Sept – Bank 

Holiday 



 

 

 

 

Establishment Phase 

Since returning to school, all 

learners are taking part in our 

establishment phase. During 

this 4 week block, children will 

be revisiting the Rights of the 

Child and creating a class 

charter, the RISE values, our 

Cornbank toolkit, zones of 

regulation, the nurture 

principles and learning more 

about a growth mindset.  There 

will also be the opportunity for 

team building and cross stage 

learning with the recent 

changes to class composites. 

Please ask your child about this 

at home as we are very proud of 

our school. 

P1 Curriculum Evening and  

P2-7 Meet the Teacher 

Thank you to everyone who came 

along to our P1 Curriculum 

Evening and the P2-7 Meet the 

Teacher. After a difficult two 

years, it was lovely to welcome 

families physically back onto the 

school premises.  Hopefully, we 

will be able to do this more 

often moving forward. We were 

delighted with the numbers who 

attended and we hope you feel 

both evenings were worth 

attending? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School Assemblies 

We are now holding whole school 

assemblies on a Friday morning 

in our gym hall.   It has been 

lovely to have the whole school 

community together again and 

to hear singing once again at 

Cornbank.  We have also started 

distributing our Cornbank 

Toolkit postcards which the 

children just love to receive. 

Thank You  

We would like to thank all our 

families for making the return 

to school such a success and we 

look forward to working in 

partnership with you this 

session.  Please let us know if 

you have any worries or 

concerns either by using the 

school email below or giving us a 

wee call. 

 

19th Sept – Bank 

Holiday 

20th Sept – LOLs 

issued (P2-7) 

21st Sept – P4 

Swimming 

23rd Sept – Pupil Voice 

Groups and Eco 

Assembly 

26th Sept – Bike to 

School Week 

28th Sept – P4 

Swimming 

30th Sept – Building 

Resilience Assembly 

3rd Oct – Parent 

Partnership Meeting 

5th Oct – P4 Swimming 

6th Oct – Maths Day 

and LOLs returned 

7th Oct – House 

Assembly 
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